
Myton Law takes proud place
in lauded list of UK’s finest
firms
Hull-based Myton Law is celebrating its entrance into The
Times’  200  Best  Law  Firms  list,  barely  a  decade  after
launching.

It is one of only four practices noted for maritime work in
England  and  Wales,  and  joins  fellow  city  firm  Hudgell
Solicitors  in  the  rankings.

Hudgell has retained its position from 2021 after a stellar
year for the firm in high profile cases including the Post
Office IT scandal.

Read more:First Group pledge to get Hull Trains back on track
after £10.5m Covid reversal in fortunes

Myton, established in 2010, is based at Victoria Pier, and
advises logistics businesses across Yorkshire and the Humber,
nationally  and  internationally,  including  rail  freight,
shipping, port and multimodal operators.

The  listing  reads:  “Hull-based  Myton  Law  has  particular
expertise in shipping, rail and logistics and operates from
offices overlooking the Humber. The firm’s specialist casualty
unit  is  experienced  in  dealing  with  marine  or  transport-
related incidents.”

Published this past week, the list is compiled by independent
research  company  Statista,  with  solicitors  and  barristers
recommending the best law firms across 26 categories.

Votes from more than 4,500 respondents generated the listing.
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Get business news direct to your inbox

There’s no better time to stay up to date with economic and
business news from your region. By signing up for our daily
newsletters, email breaking news alerts and weekly round-ups
from all the major sectors, you get our journalism direct by
email.  To  sign  up,  find  out  more  and  see  all  of  our
newsletters,  follow  the  link  here

Director Scott Yates said: “It is great to see that, though we
are a relatively small team based in Hull, when it comes to
recognition for our specialist shipping, rail and logistics
expertise Myton Law ranks amongst the largest of the London-
based firms.”

The entry also highlights the firm’s role in advising Parkol
Marine Engineering on a £3 million boat build contract with an
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Irish fishing company and the firm’s recent invitation to
become an affiliate of the Rail Safety Standards Board.

It also mentions Myton Law’s role in the community, commenting
on a recent donation towards the restoration of Hull’s 14th
Century St Mary the Virgin church, home to monuments to the
city’s maritime pioneers.

Do you follow BusinessLive on LinkedIn and Twitter? Click and
engage to ensure you stay updated
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